
 

 

 

 

 

August 30th, 2021 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Re:     Will Serve Letter 

Block: 514 Lot: 1, 2, 3, & 60 

96-104 Schoolhouse Road, Somerset, NJ 

Projected flow: 4,000 GPD 

North Chamber Crossing 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Mr. Genchi; 

 

 In response to your Will Serve Letter request, the Franklin Township Sewerage Authority has 

reviewed the above-mentioned property and confirmed it is in the service area. The applicant is acquiring 

about sanitary sewer services for a potential development at this location.  

 

There are sanitary sewer lines in the near vicinity, however a full Sanitary Sewer Application is 

required for a thorough review of the proposal. At this time, there does not appear to be any downstream 

capacity issues within the Authority’s sewer system, although this may change depending on the final 

projected flow. Naturally, please reach out to the Middlesex County Utilities Authority (MCUA) to confirm 

if there are any capacity issues relating to their treatment plant and/or the North Crossing.  

 

This letter shall not act as an approval for any design related work. Should you have any questions 

or need additional information, please feel free to contact this office. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

Christian Santiago 

Staff Engineer 

 

 

 



 

 


